
                                               

 Friday 20th January 2017 
 

The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
. Little Lizards Holiday Club – 14th – 17th February 

If you are thinking of booking your child in to Holiday Club for February 

Half Term please see staff in Little Lizards as soon as possible 
 

Walking home 

When our children reach year 3 they are juniors and are automatically allowed to walk 

home by themselves. If you would prefer your child not to walk home without an adult 

and to be collected each day please send in a note or email 

secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

School Uniform 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered school uniform. Please ensure all uniform 

has been paid for with all payments put in the black box by the office door. The 

order has been sent this morning. 

 

Little Lizards Data Sheets 

If you haven’t yet returned your child’s Data Sheet please do so as soon as possible. All sheets need to 

be handed to staff in Little Lizards. 

 

Junior Cricket Coaching 

Members of Mullion Cricket Club have asked us to invite current and new members to their junior 

coaching sessions which take place at Mullion School (in the gym) on a 

Monday evening. The times are as follows :  

U9’s 5.30-6.30pm, U11’s 6.30pm-7.30pm and 

U13’s 7.30pm-8.30pm. All abilities are made very 

welcome. If your child would like to take part 

just go along at the appropriate times. For more 

information please contact Junior Secretary Kim Turner on 01326 241344 

or email kimturner@btinternet.com  
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Cross Country 

Well done to all of those children who ran in 

the cross country race at Mulion School on 

Tuesday 17th January.  Mrs Jane said 

“Despite the cold they ran really well and 
supported their friends. A big thank  you to 
all of the parents who accompanied the 
children and cheered them on”  The next 

race is the rearranged fixture at 

Porthleven School (postponed before 

Christmas) which takes place onTuesday 31st 

January. If your child would like to take 

part and you haven’t already signed the 

letter for them to do so, please see Lyndsay 

Bray.   

 

 

 

                     

Key Steps Gym 

Mrs Jane would also like to congratulate the children who took part in the Key Steps Gym event at 

Mullion School on 10th and 17th January. We are delighted that both teams finished in 2nd place. Well 

done to everyone! 

 

Little Lizards Half Term Holiday Club 

Attached to this week’s newsletter is the booking form for the Little 

Lizards Half Term Holiday Club. If you would like to book your child a 

place please fill in the form and return it to staff in Little Lizards as 

soon as possible. Please note the club will run from Tuesday 14th 

February - Friday 17th February, from 8am – 6pm with the 

exception of Tuesday when Little Lizards will close at 4pm. 

 

 

Collection of children from Little Lizards 

Staff at Little Lizards would like to remind parents that the nursery session ends at 3pm and all 

children need to be collected by this time unlesss they are booked in to stay longer. Parents need to 

wait at the main door and staff will be bring the children to you. Should you need to wait for older 

children from school please could you do so outside of the wooden fence to allow children in Class 1 to 

safely leave school at the end of the day. 

 

Football Club Money 

A reminder that if your child takes part in football club on a Wednesday afternoon there is a charge of 

£1.00 per child per session. This can be paid on a weekly or termly basis.  



 

Beetle Drive 

The School Asscociation are organising a Beetle Drive which will be held on Friday 10th 

February at 6.30pm in the school hall. £5.00 for a family of 4 +, or £2 per adult and £1 

per child. Donations of refreshments and raffle prizes would be very gratefully 

received. It would be helpful for Demelza if she had a rough idea of numbers for the 

evening. Please see Lyndsay Bray in the office to add your family’s name to the list. It 

is always a fun evening, suitable for all ages. 

 

Our Academic Achievements…..  
This week we are congratulating………………………………….                
Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Well done to Cody who is Star of the Week for working super 

hard on his handwriting ond number work. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane & Mrs Green : Congratulations to Luke N for all his hard work 

this week and for investingating at home about Chinese New Year and The Great 

Wall of China! 

Class 3 – Miss Wells : Well done to Neve who is Star of the Week for givng great answers during class 

disscussion and for the content of her handwriting exercises this week. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin : Well done to Anna F for her grammar work this week and to Joe for his positive 

inputs during PHSE. 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates.   

Please note that current dates and times may change, this list is updated each week. 

Friday 27th January - Peninsula Swimming Gala, Truro Pool 1.30 – 3.30pm. Separate letters will go out to 

those involved. 
Tuesday 31st January at Porthleven School – rearranged Cross Country League Race 4 [Years 3-6] 

Wednesday 1st February - Netball at Mullion School 12.30 – 3pm – School Team to participate  

Tuesday 7th February – from 4pm at Helston School – Cross Country League Race 6 [R – 6] 

Friday 10th February – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

Friday 10th February - Beetle Drive, School Hall 6.30pm, School Association Event.  

Monday 20th February – Return to school 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 2017 

Thursday 2nd March – School Association Meeting 9.10am in the Reading Room 

Tuesday 14th March – Final Cross Country Race & Medal Ceremony from 4pm [Years 3-6] Mullion School 

Thursday 16th March – Cross Country Finals, Newquay [Years 5-6]    

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief 

Saturday 25th March – Cross County at Trannack School. Time TBC.  “Coose Trannack Event”   

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Friday 31st March – Break Up for Easter Holiday @1pm 

Tuesday 18th April – Return to school 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th May SATS week 

Mon, Tues, Wed 15th, 16th 17th May – School Camp at Porthpean Years 5&6  

Thursday 25th – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET Training Day  

Monday 5th June - Return to School 

Wednesday 14th June – Year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning. 

                                     Cluster Sports afternoon @ Mullion School, Years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm & 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @ 1pm 



 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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